PUBLIC NOTICE

In partnership with the Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management and the United
States Forest Service, the Town Of Bristol has acquired 120 acres of land located along the north
and south sides of Tower Street, to be known as the Mount Hope Community Forest.

The Town is creating a management plan for the Community Forest and is presenting the draft
plan for the public’s information at the Bristol Planning Board meeting to be held on June 12,
2025 at 7:00 p.m. in the Bristol Town Hall.

The draft plan may be viewed on the Town’s website at www.bristolri.gov.

Public Comments on the draft plan may be submitted to the Director of Community
Development at dwilliamson@bristolri.gov.
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